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City crews responding to a water main break on Carlton St

[Duluth, MN] City of Duluth Utility Operations crews are responding to a water main break located on Carlton Street,
between Lincoln Avenue and West 7th Street. Water has been shut off on Carlton Street between 3721 and 3749.

City staff would like to thank those in the affected area for their patience. Crews are working to repair the break and restore
water service as quickly as they can.

A Northland Alert has been sent to those in the affected area. To see current utility outages, please view the Outage Map:
https://duluthmn.maps.arcgis.com/apps/Viewer/index.html?appid=7a03e4fdeb13451c89f4388105946a35.
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